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Parking rules apply around schools, especially around school entrances.  In a school zone, parking 
restrictions may be stricter than normal.  Some schools have designated pick-up and drop-off areas 
where parking is not allowedðbut where you can collect your children in a fast and safe way.  Drivers 
must not stop at any time for any reason in an area marked NO STOPPING or NO STANDING or in a 
bicycle lane. You cannot stop in a NO PARKING zone unless for the immediate purpose of picking up 
or dropping off passengers. The driver must remain with their vehicle and be in the zone for no more 
than 2 minutes.  

If the road is a two-way road, you must position the vehicle parallel, and as near as practicable, to the 
far left side of the road.  If you are not in a marked parking bay, you must position the vehicle at least 
1 metre from the closest point of any vehicle in front or any vehicle behind you, so the vehicle does 
not unreasonably obstruct the path of other vehicles or pedestrians.  You must also leave a three 
metre clear space between your parked vehicle and a continuous white line or median island to 
provide adequate road space for other vehicles to pass. 

Yellow No Stopping edge lines may be installed adjacent to driveways where vehicles frequently park 
and can impede resident access or create sight line hazards.  Schools are busy areas, where there 
are often lots of children, who do not always understand the danger of roads and vehicles. Make sure 
to take extra care when parking on school grounds and on the roads and streets around the school 
and follow the signed parking rules at all times. 

é /2 

 Sgt John and Humphrey say ï  

Road Safety Around Schools Begins With You  
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This document is the property of South Australia Police and copyright is at all times in the control of the Officer in Charge, Road Safety 
Section.  If this document or its contents appears likely at any time to become the subject of a subpoena or Freedom of Information action, 
the Officer in Charge, Road Safety Section is to be advised immediately.  Every effort is made to ensure the information within this circular is 
correct at the time of publication or this newsletter.  Check with Road Safety Section before using the material to ensure it is still up to date. 

 

 

 

The banners have been translated into the following five languages 

 

    CHINESE 

    ARABIC 

      

    SOMALI 


